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[MPC Comment] proposed zoning change near Northshore and Choto
1 message

Neena <neenapembroke@gmail.com> Thu, Nov 13, 2014 at 9:49 AM
Reply-To: neenapembroke@gmail.com
To: commission@knoxmpc.org, mike.brusseau@knoxmpc.org, mikebrusseau@knoxmpc.org

I am unable to attend the November 13, 2014 MCP Meeting but am committed to making my opinion 
known by this email. 

1. I am a resident off of Harvey Road near Northshore and a voter in Knox County. I object to such 
proposed high density housing being proposed near Northshore and Choto. 

2. This is a low density residential area that is just beginning over the past 20-30 year to be “hot”. I like 
living “in the country” but in a “hot” area. 

3. I deliberately moved to an area that was NOT densely populated when moving to West Knox 
County. Don’t allow a developer to ruin this area. We are close to amenities but are still not over 
crowded with neighbors one of top or each other. 

4. All of the surrounding neighborhoods allow between 1 and 3 units per acre. Please continue to keep 
things that way. Unless of course you want to ruin life out here. 

5. Five or even 3.5 housing units in a 45 acre development that has a lot of area unsuited to housing 
 is NOT beneficial to the area.

Neena L Van Camp

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxmpc.org
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